From: shenoah allen I

Sent: 26 November 2023 21:55
To: Planning
Subject: ref 2023/3407/P

Good evening.

We are objecting to this planning because the heat pumps the developers have chosen are noisy and they
haven’t proven they can keep them quiet. They also have not provided clarity on their interpretation of
where the property line is drawn on our shared wall that supports our terrace railing.

Thanks for your attention,
Shenoah Allen and Nina Conti

4a Lancaster Stables, Lambolle Place
NW3 4PH



